
From: Carol Shevlin [mailto:Carol.Shevlin@fsco.gov.on.ca]  

Sent: July-23-13 11:29 AM 

To: 'Brendan Wycks' 

Subject: RE: CCIR's Spring 2014 Meeting 

 

Brendan, 

  

CCIR Spring 2014 will be in Montreal on April 3-4. 

  

While we appreciate CAFII’s interest in meeting informally with CCIR members, we generally dissuade 

industry groups from putting together events around CCIR meetings.  Your 15
th
 anniversary event was an 

exception. 

  

CAFII will, however, be invited to meet with CCIR members at our annual stakeholder meetings which 

we will be having on October 29
th
 and 30

th
 this year.   

  

Carol 

  


